
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
For immediate release 
 
27 August 2019 
 
 

GDE To Officially Launch the Twinning of Schools in The Gauteng West 

District 

 

The Gauteng Department Education and Youth Development, will tomorrow, 

28 August 2019, officially twin two schools namely Hoërskool Bastion and 

Madiba Secondary schools in order to increase collaboration and sharing of 

resources such as educators, sports fields and libraries. 

 

Twinning of schools seeks to promote a non-racial education system with 

different backgrounds, resources and within geographical spatial 

environments to accelerate social cohesion and improve learner performance; 

 

Details of the event are as follows: 

 

Date:   Wednesday, 28 August 2019 

Time:              08:00  

Venue:           Hoërskool Bastion  

                      1739 Trezona Street 

                      Mindalore, Krugersdorp 

                         

                          

For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 
Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial 
Government's portal at www.gauteng.gov.za 
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